CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF PORT COQUITLAM
PARKS & RECREATION COMMITTEE

A meeting of the Parks & Recreation Committee was held in the Parks &
Recreation Office on February 5th, 1991 at 8:00 a.m.

In attendance were Alderman Mike Thompson.

Also in attendance was K. Janna Taylor, Parks & Recreation Director and Larry
Wheeler, Recreation Manager.

Trem No. 1 1991 Parks & Recreation Department Budget

The Committee reviewed in detail the Recreation Division’s
budget.

Recommendation

That the verbal review be received.

ADJOURNMENT:

The meeting adjourned at 9:30 a.m.
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